On January 21, 2007, Debra Robinson asked the following question regarding item AC3-Cooperative Agreement with United Way of Palm Beach County.

 

REQUEST:
 

Is this position different than the employment specialists in the next agenda item? How?

RESPONSE:
The positions delineated in the next agenda item (Cooperative Agreement with Division of Vocational Rehabilitation) work directly with students in both finding employment and assisting in maintaining employment.  

The position created with this cooperative agreement with the United Way of the Palm Beaches, will work with community groups associated with the Transition Council to develop a community-wide transition plan and enlist employers in the community to hire students with disabilities, particularly upon exit from high school.  This co-funded position is the first of its kind in terms of a School District and The United Way seeking the same goals. Right now, there are several different agencies that seek to assist graduating students with disabilities, with employment and various levels of job training (examples include Jeff Industries, Goodwill Industries, and The Arc of Palm Beach County).  
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